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Report 

On August 24, 2023, Dean Students Welfare (DSW), University of Kashmir organized the 2023-

Annual valley-level calligraphy competition wherein one hundred and twenty participants from 

various schools and higher educational institutions of the valley participated.  

Eight talented students from GDC Sopore tried their arms in the competition. 

One of the students from GDC Sopore, Tariq Hassan achieved a certificate of appreciation for 

his contributions.  
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